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NOV 9 1979

Dr. Charles '"D. Lee
Tustin Institute of Technology, Inc.
22 E. Los Olivos Street
Santa Barbara, California 93105

Dear Dr. Lee:

SUBJECT: USE OF LER'S Ifi ASSESSMENT OF flUCLEAR POWER SYSTEMS

.

lir. Saul Levine has forwarded your earlier letter to Lir. C. J. Heltemes.
Interim Director.of the new Office for Analysis and Evaluation of Operational
Data (See Mr. Levine's letter to you, dated f:ovember 2, 1979). Mr. Heltemes
suggested I contact you.

Personnel in AE0D are currently planning the activities of this new office.
Mdch of that effort is focused on LER's. We would be interested to know
more about your work. I have tried to contact you by telephone (P,05-963-ll24)
but the telephone has been disconnected. Perhaps you could contact me on
301-492-7961 or 301-492-3377 and we could arrange a meeting.

Sincerely,

S

Dr. Gordon E. Edison
Office for Analysis and Evaluation

of Operational Data
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